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(® AXLEY BRYNELSON, LLP

Attorneys Since 1885, (608)283-6743

csweeney@axley.com

June 6,2007

VIA E-MAIL

Patricia Chung
Department of Natural Resources
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Milwaukee, WI 53212-3128

Re: Village of Grafton
Our File No.: 12625.56777

Dear Pat:

Thank you for your letter of May 29, 2007. I will defer to B.J. LeRoy of Earth Tech, but it was my-

understanding that the plan that he would 'submit would be to come up with a plan to define the
horizontal extent of the contamination. It is my understanding that there is enough data from the

current monitoring plan that piezometers are not necessary. In any regard, to clarify, a plan from
Earth Tech will be submitted.

Second, to save costs, Darrell Hofland will be contacting individuals at the Ozaukee Real Estate
Properties to determine if access can be obtained. Darrell will communicate with me, and we will

utilize Judy, if necessary, to get access. We are not certain they will go for a system ofgeoprobes on
the property at this time. However, you are correct that we will make an attempt.

Again, the Village looks to work with the WDNR on this matter to come up with a win-win
resolution.

Sincerely,

AXLEY^RYNELSQ^, LLP .

Charles V. Sweeney
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